
From: Harry Depner
To: Clerks Dept Email
Subject: 46233 Acacia Drive (DVP01369) [EXTERNAL]
Date: November 15, 2023 10:58:18 AM

I received this notification today. November 15th. Three business days is not sufficient time
for me to reasonably react and view this material. Please make note of this. As I can not deal 
with this on  such short notice. My property could be directly affected by this action.
Unfortunately I do not have the relevant information to make any sort of  comment. One way
or another.  Thank you! Harry Depner  46257 Riverside Drive. 
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